
January 2019

The BMC board met on January 12th in preparation for the Annual 
General Membership meeting to be held on Saturday February 2nd.

2019 ANNUAL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Saturday Feb 2nd (Groundhog Day) 11 am - 2 pm
Norm's at 5 N Front St (N Front at E Yakima Ave), Yakima

Enter Thru N Front Entrance to Meeting Room
Plan to order lunch at anytime during the meeting

Email gkjranch@elltel.net or text 509-901-0872 to add agenda topics. 
Please review Bylaws & Show Rules posted on website to consider any

updates needed for 2019.

The tentative 2019 show schedule and tentative 2019 schedule of
classes are:

2019 Tentative SHOW SCHEDULE
April 27 - Sunnyside
May 18 - Sunnyside

*June 15 - Selah
August 24 - Sunnyside

September 28 - Sunnyside
October 5 & 6 - Wittig Ranch Practice Jameson Lake

**October 26 & 27 - Sunnyside

*Includes the Never Won A Buckle Event Class
**Includes the Bridleless Event Class

 
2019 Tentative SCHEDULE OF CLASSES

Open
Non-Pro

600 Novice Horse
550 Novice Non-Pro

5k NH
3k Novice Horse
2k Limited Rider

Youth



There will be 3 board positions (Website/Newsletter,  Show Manager &
Director-at-Large.  

All members are encouraged to review the Bylaws and Show Rules 
found on the website for any needed 2019 revisions and/or changes 
to be considered at the meeting.  

If there are any items or topics you want added to the agenda, please
email gkjranch@elltel.net or text 509-901-0872. 

We encourage everyone to complete the the Membership form and 
send along with 2019 dues to club secretary, Heidi Wittig prior to the 
first show.  The show office can be a hectic place particularly at the 1st

show so taking care of business in advance is a big help.  The 
membership form can be found on the web site 
http://www.bluemountaincutters.com.

I'd like to take a moment to report on the passing of Mike Walker.  
Mike was a former BMC judge and a long time cutter.  I can sum it up 
pretty easily by saying that Mike was a class act who will be missed in
the Pacific Northwest cutting community.  

Hope to see everyone at the Annual Meeting.     
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